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March 6, 2020

Coronavirus (COVID-19)

The Board of Health & Public Safety are working closely with our State & local
counterparts as well as the Pentucket Regional School District to prepare for the
potential risk of the Coronavirus showing up in our community. We will continue
to send updates as needed.

In the meantime, residents should continue to practice the same precautions that
are used to prevent the common cold or the flu. For more information, the
following websites can be reviewed. MA Department of Public Health (DPH)
website at: www.mass.gov/2019coronavirus & the Center for Disease Control and
Prevention (CDC) website at: www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov.

Any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at psevigny@wnewbury.org.
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/ Paul Sevigny
Health Agent






